
 

 

 

 

 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR SPORTS DAY 

27th June 2018 

Dear Parents and carers 

Sports day is almost here, we are looking forward to a day of fun and competition planned by Mr Walton and 

his students. Once again the Junior Academy have kindly let us use their outdoor facilities. To make the day go 

smoothly for all involved, there are a couple of ground rules which the Junior Academy have asked us to 

follow. 

There will be signing in sheets available, it is a requirement for the use of the field and must be signed by each 

visitor. 

Any parent or child needing to use the toilet will have to sign in at the main GJA reception as we will be 

inside their building at the same time as their own pupils. 

Reception and Key Stage 1 event 1.30 to 3.15pm 

Everyone, including staff, children and parents must access the Junior Academy through the gates opposite  

St Oswald’s Hospice.  The event overlaps with their lunch period and this will make it easier for their staff to 

manage the health and safety of their own pupils. 

Key Stage 2 9.30-11.30am 

Children and staff will be able to have access through our boundary gate. Spectators must enter through the 

gates near St Oswalds. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss R White 

PE Lead 


